
 

I want to add my opposition to SJR201 

This law protects the minority party at all times. Silencing the words of the minority of Oregon is not 
working together to better our state.  

Holding the aid to the people of Umatilla county is simply wrong. If the flooding would have happened 
at anytime other then during session the funds would have been readily available.  

Both sides of the table need to come to the table and work together on any and all legislation. The 
reason for the current walkout is so concerning that you feel the majority party can deny a simple vote 
of the people. 

Thank you 

Tricia Hafner 

 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 
 


